
 

#Parent Bulletin 25/04/25 

 

Pope Francis 

As you may be aware, Pope Francis sadly passed away earlier this week. Services have been 

held around the world as some 1.4bn Catholics begin to mark the Pope's death. In a statement 

published by the Vatican early on Monday, Cardinal Kevin Farrell said the pope had "returned 

to the home of the Father". 

A statement continued: "He taught us to live the 

values of the Gospel with fidelity, courage and 

universal love, especially in favour of the poorest and 

most marginalised." 

We have prayed for Pope Francis at school this week 

and reflected on his remarkable life.  

 

Welcome Message 

Welcome to the first week of our new term - we hope you had a restful and happy Easter.  

We have had a busy first week back at school, as we were visited by Ofsted. Thank you all for 

your support at this time, it has been much appreciated. 

We have also had an amazing celebration of our KS4 girls football team who won the 

Tameside cup! 

 



 

Ski Trip 

Thank you to all of our amazing pupils and parents for supporting the ski trip over the Easter 

break. The pupils had an amazing time and have made memories to last a lifetime.  

We are also thankful to our staff who gave their time over the break to ensure that the pupils 

had this wonderful experience.  



 

Year 10 Parents Evening 

Year 10 Parents Evening will be taking place next Thursday from 4pm until 6.30pm. Please 

book your appointments using the school cloud link: https://allsaintscc.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

The has also been sent via text/email and on Class Charts. Please note that as we move all 

communication to Arbor in September, communication and bookings will be much simpler 

and more streamlined on this new system. We appreciate your support.  

 

KS4 Girls Football Team  

We are so proud of our KS4 Girls team for winning the Tameside cup! They have worked so 

hard as a team over the last few weeks and played an amazing match. They have made the 

school community so proud.  

The girls were also wearing their sponsored kits with the logo for ‘Maisie Moo Missions’ on 

their sleeves in support of Maisie who sadly passed away six months ago. Her friends were 

very proud to represent her as the played this important match.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://allsaintscc.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 

Rewards: 

Attendance 

Best form attendance this week: 

• 7 Romero 

• 8 Teresa 

• 9 Romero 

• 10 Teresa 

• 11 Teresa 

Our highest form attendance this week was 7 Romero at 98%. Well done! 

 

All Saints Achievement Points  

Here are the top 5 performing pupils this term: 

1. Tymoteusz P - 7 Romero  

2. Dominik G - 8 Assisi 

3. Lacey C - 9 Ward  

4. Lydia B - 10 Kolbe 

5. Aleisha W - 11 Teresa  

 

Here are the top performing forms this week: 

1. 7 Carlo Acutis 

2. 8 Assisi  

3. 9 Ward  

4. 10 Kolbe 

5. 11 Teresa 

Well done to 11 Teresa for best attendance and most ASAPs!  

 

Final message 

Thank you to all parents in our community for your continued 

support. I hope you have a wonderful weekend. 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Gilligan 

 


